

DELAWARE COUNTY PLANNING DEPARTMENT

COURT HOUSE/GOVERNMENT CENTER 201 W. Front St. Media, PA 19063

COUNCIL

JOHN P. McBLAIN CHAIRMAN

COLLEEN P. MORRONE VICE CHAIRMAN

MICHAEL F. CULP KEVIN M. MADDEN BRIAN P. ZIDEK **Office Location:** Toal Building, 2nd & Orange Sts., Media, PA 19063 Phone: (610) 891-5200 FAX: (610) 891-5203

E-mail: planning department@co.delaware.pa.us

LINDA F. HILL DIRECTOR

August 29, 2018

Tammy Cohen Director, Recreation and Community Programming Radnor Township 301 Iven Avenue Wayne, PA 19087

RE: William H. Bates Memorial Award

Dear Ms. Cohen:

Congratulations, I am pleased to inform you that the Delaware County Planning Commission has selected the Clem Macrone Park Rehabilitation as a recipient of a William H. Bates Memorial Award for 2017. This award, named in honor of the late Chairman of the Commission, is conferred annually to recognize outstanding examples of planning, design, and land development.

You and your representatives are invited to the Commission's September 20, 2018 meeting to accept the award. The meeting will be held in the County Council Meeting Room of the County Government Center Building in Media, beginning at 4:00 p.m.

Please contact Trish Gift at (610) 891-5200 by September 6 to advise her as to whom will be attending on behalf of municipality.

V**ę**ry truly yours,

Linda F. Hill Director

